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        January 26, 2021 

Dear Seniors and Senior Parents: 

Greetings from The Yearbook Club! Thank you for your patience, as we finalize some things for yearbook 
this year. 

Here is the link for Senior Yearbook Ads. If you would like a senior ad in the yearbook, please use the 
link to get yours in. The deadline is February 11th. 

Yearbooks are included in senior dues. Ms. States and Mr. John are coordinating this. 

Seniors should not buy a yearbook online. If you did buy one online, you will get a refund towards dues. 
Senior portraits are 2/23-2/25. Please click the appropriate link below to be individually 
scheduled. These sittings will be during asynchronous times so kids do not miss classes.  

The in-school students will be scheduled for Thursday morning.  

• Signup link for students IN the school for classes:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D4FADAF2CA1FD0-frederick1 

The virtual-only students will be scheduled for Tuesday and Wednesday.  

• Signup link for students NOT in school:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D4FADAF2CA1FD0-frederick 

 

Students need to dress up for portraits, as COVID-19 protocols prohibit us from giving out tuxedo tops 
or shawls like we are usually able to do. 

Seniors should submit their Senior quote forms and Senior Superlatives due 2/15. 
 

 

If you need anything else or have questions, please let us know.  

 

Respectfully, 

Ms. Favors and Mr. Maulucci 

Yearbook Advisors 
  

https://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?affiliateId=2200517
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D4FADAF2CA1FD0-frederick1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D4FADAF2CA1FD0-frederick
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5QROYgTc6_Fnpn0L9Aej4tumvFAyEqIeLZ9O18R2S4_F8dw/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8rZgFqsVLGSCoLJXRURfuS0m6L_MMeMUxxPIJS5Yvu_qoDA/viewform?usp=pp_url
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Greetings Class of 2021!  
 
 
We are excited to welcome our Seniors back to the building Monday, February 1st.  
 
The Senior Advisors and Senior Senate have been working hard to make sure the latter end of your 
Senior year is as exciting as possible. They are currently putting together a plan of activities and ask for 
your help in making sure your voice is heard. If you have any ideas for socially distant activities, please 
contact Ms. States or Mr. John.  
 
The Senior Gear Sale is up and running. Orders are due by February 6th.  Please be sure to order online 
using the following link:  
https://olmsteadseniors2021.itemorder.com/sale  
 
As we look forward to graduation, many have been asking about Senior dues. Senior dues this year have 
been set at $135. Dues include:  

• Cap and gown  
• Diploma and leather embossed diploma cover 
• Senior Week 
• Graduation 
• Yearbook 2021 

A deposit of $50 is due March 5th. You may submit your payment via mail or in-person. No personal 
checks will be accepted. All payments must be either in cash or money order. Final payment will be due 
by Senior Week, the last week of May.  
 
Cap and gown measurements will be taken during Picture Day. Please be sure to schedule your 
appointment using the links provided by the Yearbook Club.  
 
We ask that you stay connected to the Schoology Senior page where we post important updates. We will 
see you in the building in a few days!  
 
 
Stay Safe!  
 
 
Ms. States & Mr. John     Mrs. Claudio-Cotto 
Senior Advisors      Principal  

https://olmsteadseniors2021.itemorder.com/sale

